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Paul M. Kominers recognized in Massachusetts
Lawyers Weekly’s Pro Bono Spotlight

Anderson & Kreiger is proud to announce that associate Paul M. Kominers was recognized in Massachusetts Lawyers Weekly magazine in
their Pro Bono Spotlight special published in December 2023. The Pro Bono Spotlight includes several attorneys and law firms who devote
a great amount of time and effort to pro bono work both big and small. From complex projects to quieter projects of no less importance,
the attorneys and firms recognized understand the significance of this rewarding work. The special spotlights the attorneys and speaks to
the positive things that members of the Massachusetts bar do to help make a difference for those in need.

The article states, “In just three years of private practice, Paul M. Kominers has already amassed more than 400 hours of pro bono work in
helping former criminal defendants seal and expunge their criminal history. A dedicated volunteer for the Greater Boston Legal
Services/Boston Bar Association’s CORI Sealing Clinic, much of his time has been spent on unusual or difficult cases.”

To read the full article, click here.
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